There are already designated areas on the river limited for tow sports. There are areas on the river that prohibit tow sports.
Therefore the river has designated locations that allow inclusivity for everybody and all economic levels.

There has been no specific studies on the Willamette river to gage if tow boats above 4,000 pounds accelerate erosion. Therefore
please vote no on this measure.



